

English

ENTRANCE EXAM SAMPLE QUESTIONS Grade 07 To 08 Students

GRAMMAR SECTION

1. Which sentence is correct?

- A Running children in the park.
- B The children were running in the park.
- C In the park were running children.
- D Children park in the were running.

2. Which sentence is correct?

- A where is Jimmy
- B Where is Jimmy?
- C Where is jimmy?
- D Where is Jimmy.

3. Choose the sentence with the correct pronoun:

You and I are good friends.

- A They are good friends.
- B You are good friends.
- C We are good friends.
- D He are good friends.

4. Which plural is correct?

- A one girl two girles
- B one egg two egges
- C one leaf two leaves
- D one strawberry two strawberrys





5.	Choose the correct of	ption to complete	the sentence correctly.

They _____ eating delicious food.

- A am
- B is
- C are
- D was

6. Choose the correct option to complete the sentence correctly.

She is feeding _____baby.

- A hers
- B she
- C her
- D theirs

7. Which sentence is correct?

- A Do you own an car?
- B I want to become an doctor.
- C I need a umbrella because it is raining.
- D I like to eat an egg for breakfast.

8. Choose the correct option to complete the sentence correctly.

He _____ to school every day at seven-thirty.

- A go
- B going
- C goes
- D is going

9. Which sentence is correct?

- A Ellen doesn't like math.
- B Ellen don't like math.
- C Ellen isn't like math.
- D Ellen not like math.





10. Which sentence is correct?

- A Lara smiled at me two days ago.
- B Lara smile at me two days ago.
- C Lara smiles at me two days ago.
- D Lara was smile at me two days ago.

11. Which past tense verb is correct?

- A swim swimmed
- B go goed
- C bring brought
- D catch catched

12. Which sentence is correct?

- A All the children did not swam in the lake yesterday.
- B All the children didn't swam in the lake yesterday.
- C All the children were not swim in the lake yesterday.
- D All the children did not swim in the lake yesterday.

13. Which sentence is correct?

- A Carl makes food later today.
- B Carl will make food later today.
- C Carl will makes food later today.
- D Carl will making food later today.

14. Which sentence is correct?

- A I think we not win tonight.
- B I think we don't win tonight.
- C I think we will not win tonight.
- D I think we isn't win tonight.

15. Choose the correct opposite: الضد الصحيح هو :

- A black grey
- B young old
- C interesting beautiful
- D bright small





16. Choose the correct option to complete the sentence correctly.

We went to McDonalds _____ we were very hungry.

- A so
- B or
- C but
- D because

17. Which sentence is correct?

- A Nadia should brushing her teeth every day.
- B Nadia should brushes her teeth every day.
- C Nadia should brushed her teeth every day.
- D Nadia should brush her teeth every day.

18. Which sentence is correct?

- A Our house is biger than your house.
- B This car is more expensive than that car.
- C Where is the children now?
- D England is wettest than the UAE.

19. Which sentence is correct?

- A A turtle is the slower animal of all.
- B This is the greater book I have ever read.
- C My brother is the funniest person I know.
- D That was the harder exam ever!

20. Which sentence is correct?

- A I try to work out the answer now.
- B I tried to work out the answer now.
- C I trying to work out the answer now.
- D I am trying to work out the answer now.





21. Which sentence is correct?

- A Taylor was listening to the radio while she cooked.
- B It snows when I fell over.
- C I wonder when you would show up.
- D Sophia runs as fast as she could.

22. Which sentence is correct?

- A I am extreme happy.
- B The children played happily in the park.
- C The children ran noisy into the room.
- D They studied silent in the library.

23. Choose the correct option to complete the sentence correctly.

Sarah, you must give _____ two hours to get there.

- A she
- B herself
- C you
- D yourself

24. Which sentence is correct?

- A They'll have to give the dog its ball back.
- B Why didnt you do your homework?
- C Its the most beautiful place I have ever seen!
- D You mustnt go to school before eating your breakfast.

25. Choose the correct option to complete the sentence correctly.

John was the man _____ asked, "Are you the one who took my money?"

- A which
- B who
- C whom
- D whose





VOCABULARY SECTION

1. Be careful! Don't hurt your back because that bag is very _____.

- A street
- B heavy
- C stand
- D town

2. We should always _____ small children carefully when they play outside.

- A small
- B watch
- C friends
- D morning

3. I ______ sleep for eight hours at night.

- A evening
- B great
- C usually
- D morning

4. My father _____ took a break from work.

- A never
- B casual
- C some
- D anything





COMPREHENSION SECTION

Read the following passage and then answer the questions that follow.

Young Polar Bear

Young Polar Bear emerged from her den with a great yawn. The bright white snow of the ice cap made her eyes water. She sneezed twice and breathed in the warm air of the spring. "This air is a little heavy and hot," said Young Polar Bear.

As she walked toward the bay, the air became hotter. The sun rose higher and reflected off the white snow of the ice caps. Water dripped into pools, and Young Polar Bear's heavy steps left prints in the soft snow. "This heat!" Young Polar Bear growled. "I've never felt anything like it."

When she arrived at the bay, she decided to dive into the water to cool off. But the water was not very cold. She tried to rub her fur against the snow, but the snow was warm too. Finally, her thick, white fur began to itch. Young Polar Bear decided to ask Penguin for a fur-cut.

- 1. Who was Young Polar Bear going to ask for a fur-cut?
 - a. Mr. Polar Bear
 - b. The Polar Fox
 - c. Penguin
 - d. The Polar Bear Hunter
 - e. No one, Polar Bears cannot talk
- 2. How did Young Polar Bear describe the air of the spring?
 - a. The air was warm.
 - b. The air was crisp and cool.
 - c. The air smelled of waste.
 - d. The air was white.
 - e. Crisp and Clean





- 3. How did the water feel as Young Polar Bear jumped in the water?
 - a. The water was nice and cold.
 - b. The temperature of the water was perfect.
 - c. The water was not very cold.
 - d. The snow melted.
 - e. Nice, not to hot and not to cold.
- 4. Where did Young Polar Bear walk to?
 - a. Young Polar Bear walked to the hunters.
 - b. She walked to the bay.
 - c. She walked near the pool.
 - d. Young Polar Bear ran towards the fisherman.
 - e. She walked to the Artic Fox and the baby seal.
- 5. What did Young Polar Bear leave behind in the snow?
 - a. She left her foot prints in the soft snow.
 - b. The fish she caught was left behind.
 - c. She left behind the ice caps and the mountain air.
 - d. She left her young cub with the Artic Fox.
 - e. She didn't leave anything behind.
- 6. Where did Young Polar Bear emerge from?
 - a. She emerged from the cool water of the bay.
 - b. Young Polar Bear escaped the hunter's cage.
 - c. She emerged from her den.
 - d. Penguin's Igloo
 - e. Antarctica





ANSWER KEY

GRAMMAR QUESTIONS

	ANSWER
1	В
2	В
3	С
4	С
2 3 4 5 6 7	С
6	С
7	D
8	B B C C C D C A A A C D
9	А
10	А
11	С
12	D
13	B C B
14	С
15	В
16	D D
17	D
18	В
19	С
20	D
21	A
22	В
21 22 23 24	B C D A B D A
24	A
25	В





VOCABULARY QUESTIONS

	ANSWER
1	В
2	В
3	С
4	A

COMPREHENSION QUESTIONS

	ANSWER
1	С
2	А
3	С
4	В
5	А
6	C

